Our Nature Walk
Last Friday morning we went on a nature walk to Castletown. We walked with Mrs. Fleming. On the way Mrs. Fleming gave us a history lesson. She told us about Kildraught house and that it was the oldest tree on Main Street. The tree was over 300 years old!! When we got to Castletown we walked down the Avenue. It had lime trees all the way up to the house. Mrs. Fleming also said that one of the trees on the way down was another very old tree. Aaron spotted the tree. It was called The Old Soldier. We walked a bit further, and then we saw the “Ha Ha Ditch”. The reason it’s called the “Ha Ha Ditch” is because you would not see it until you were up close!! We left Castletown house and returned through the field beside the river. On our way back we saw a squirrel, a Sequioa tree and a Butan tree. When we got back to school Mrs. Fleming measured how far we had walked. We had walked 7,500 metres.
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